
Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Padilla Law Firm fpadillalaw@qwestoffice.net] 
Tuesday, August 05, 2008 3:56 PM 
Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 
De Novo Hearing/Pronghorn Management 

Theresa, 
Thank you for your call regarding the date of the De Novo hearing date we requested on behalf of Pronghorn 
Management. As I indicated to you, Mr. Padilla will not be available the second week of September. As you requested, 
this is to confirm with you the date of October 23, 2008 as the De Novo hearing date for Pronghorn Management. Thank 
You!! 

Jo Ann B. Gallegos 
Padilla Law Firm, P.A. 
1512 S. St. Francis Drive 
P.O. Box 2523 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 
(505) 988-7577 
(505) 988-7592 fax 
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